
From: Francie  
Sent: Sunday, April 2, 2023 12:22:37 AM 
To: City Council (San Mateo) <CityCouncil@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Cc: Patrice Olds <polds@cityofsanmateo.org> 
Subject: H2 classification  
  
Dear Mayor Lee and Members of the City Council,  
 
1.  
It was decided according to the minutes at the 3/6/23 City Council meeting, to remove the Residential 
and Mixed Use H2 classification.  Residential and Mixed Use High 2 are both 6-10 stories - 100-200 
Density Units.  This would bring it the height to 12 stories with 2 stories added for State Density Bonus.   
 
The agreement at the 3/6/23 meeting for the maximum height and density ranges for Residential and 
Mixed Use High 1 was 5-8 stories and 130 Density Units, and this is our choice.  
 
I support the March 6, 2023 decision to remove the H2 classification.  
 
2.  In regards to conducting a "statistically significant" survey to test ballot feasibility, the words 
“statistically significant” should be stricken because it is a loaded term.  Instead, conduct a survey to test 
ballot language, not on the desirability of Measure Y.  
 
Mayor Lee, we are paying attention so do not keep redoing this because you personally did not like the 
initial outcome.  
 
Frances Souza 
Central San Mateo resident & voter  
 
 
Sent from my iPhone 
 




